
HB 306 -- GIFTED EDUCATION

SPONSOR: Griesheimer

This bill requires school districts and charter schools to
establish a state-approved gifted program if 3% or more of the
students are determined to be gifted by July 1, 2023. By July 1,
2023, districts and charter schools with average daily attendance
of more than 350 students are required to have a teacher
certificated to teach gifted education. In districts with an
average daily attendance of 350 or less any teacher providing
gifted instruction shall not be required to be certified to teach
gifted education but must participate in six hours per year of
professional development regarding gifted services.

This bill is similar to HB 1317 (2020) and HB 112 (2019).


